
 

 
New York Edge 

at PS 264 
371-89th Street 

Brooklyn, NY11209 

Mid- Winter Newsletter 2018 

Dear New York Edge Participants, Family and 
Colleagues: 
It is often stated that the Holiday Season is the 
most wonderful time of the year; however to us 
the most wonderful time of the year is every 
day. It is every day that we watch participants of 
New York Edge grow, we also witness our 
counselors bond with their students. Through 
these experiences we are able to see what has 
been planned for so many months in action and 
that to us is simply wonderful.  
This newsletter is a flashback of the wonderful 
events that have happened since the beginning 
of the school year. As well as all the fun, 
exciting, engaging and wonderful programs we 
have planned for the upcoming year.   
We wish you and your family the happiest and 
healthiest Holiday and 2019. 
-New York Edge  

 

Happy Holidays from Our Family to Yours! 
 

 
(718) 630-1650  

ext. 5191 
Ms. Katherine Vergez,  

Assistant Director 
Ms. Jodi Moringiello,  

Director 
THANK YOU 

A very special thank you to 
all who have helped us grow 
and provide our participants 
with programs to improve 

academic performance, 
health and wellness, self-
confidence, character and 

attitudes for success in life: 
- Ms. Bolognino 

- Mrs. Mousouroulis 
- Administrative 

Personnel 
- Custodian Personnel 
- Kitchen Personnel 

- School Safety 
Personnel 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

  

Wonderful Past Events of 2018  
 

 
OST: Monday, January 21, 2019 

(MLK Day): Off-Site  
Floor Hockey Clinic 

This clinic will consist of teaching 
the skills of floor hockey with 

round-robin play. Trophies/Medals 
will be given to students who place 

in 1st, 2nd and 3rd Place. 

****Please note space is limited and 
only a limited number of 

participants will be registered**** 

**** A email will be sent**** 

Upcoming Programs and Events for 2019 
 

What’s so wonderful 
about Beacon 

according to High 
School Basketball 

Participants? 
 

 
“Encourages 

competitive nature 
that can influence 

young adult’s 
future”  

 
 

“Amazing Courts 
and Friendly Staff” 

 
 

“It gives me an 
excuse to leave the 

house. I  it.” 
 
 

“What I like about 
this program is that 
it is free and I also 
like the Coach.” 

 
 

“I love how nice 
everyone is and well 

organized it is.” 
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Mental Health First Aid for 
Adults (Certificate Program) 
Saturday, January 12, 2019 

9:00am to 3:00pm 
 

 
 

College Awareness Day 2019 
Best of the Boro 

Friday, January 11, 2019  
On-Site 

 



  

A favorite family phrase 
or slogan can go here. 
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Our kids’ favorite 
Christmas joke: 
 
What do you call a person 
who is afraid of Santa Claus? 
 
Claustrophobic! 
 
 


